
EXHIBIT "D" 

ALBITQITKBQITB, N B W M K X I C O 
February 7, 1956 

Re: Non-standard Gas Proration 
Units-Cox Canyon Unit Area 

TELEPHONE 7 S 

7 a 

Pacific Northwest Pipeline Corporation 
Sinms Building 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Attention: Mr. Donald L. Anderson 

Gentlemen: 

By letter of February 6, 1956, you have advised that you 
wish to sake application for the establishment for the following 
two unorthodox spacing unite: 

(a) Township 32 North, Range 11 West 
Section n". SBfc 
Section 17: 

(b) Township 32 North, Range 11 West 
Section i t : 

You also advised that the following well legations are proposed on 
these units: 

Well f \ - Tovnehip 32 Worth, Range 11 West, 
Sec. 17: 19*0' from North line, 24301 from 
East line. 

Well tf8 - Township 32 North, Range 11 West, 
Sec. 8: 1389' from South line, 13091 from 
East line. 

This is to advise that this Coapany has no objections to 
these non-standard gas units and the locations proposed to be drilled 
upon them. 

Extra copies of this letter are furnished for inclusion 
with your application to the Oil and Gas Conservation Commission. 

Very truly yours, 1 '•• - - - \ 
F. G. Daniell " 

FGD: tp Land Manager .Xl>. / . 

cc: Great Western Drilling Company »i 
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